
 

 

EXPLORING POST 2019 
SUMMARY 

You have been invited to Exploring Post 2019. 

Hello and welcome to the Medtronic Exploring Post 2019!  Please follow the instructions below in order 

to register for the introductory meeting on September 24th at 6:00 pm. 

 

WHEN 

September 24, 2019 

6:00pm 

 

EVENT DETAILS 

Based on a recent career interest survey taken by the Boy Scouts of America’s "Exploring and Learning for Life" 

career program in your school, we were made aware of your interest in a career in Science or Engineering. 

 

We invite you to become a member of the Medtronic Biomedical Exploring Post along with students 

from other Twin Cities area schools who share this same interest. The purpose of this program is to 

give you the best information we can about careers in Science and Engineering through tours, guest 

speakers, discussions, and hands-on activities. 

 

Students will meet twice a month (from September through March, typically on a Tuesday from 6:00pm 

- 7:30pm) with qualified, successful men and women of various professional backgrounds. The 

September 24th meeting will be a brief meeting to acquaint you with the program and the people from 

Medtronic and to answer any questions you may have. A parent or guardian is encouraged to attend 

this introductory meeting.  Refreshments will be available. 

 

 

Due to Medtronic security procedures, All Attendees (STUDENTS AND PARENTS) NEED TO PRE-

REGISTER to obtain access to our facility. 

  

Click on the Register button below and you will receive additional information and instructions. 
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